natasha@sblafco.org

From: Joel Fithian <joelfithian@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 3:38 PM
To: natasha@sblafco.org

Subject: Agricultural Land in Lompoc

| am very sad to hear of the to threat pave over very prime agricultural soil near Lompoc. | think this land should be
available for food production way into the future.

Very Sincerely, Joel Fithian



